Notification of Works - Margaret St Footpath Closure

2nd August 2023

Dear Neighbours,

Richard Crookes Constructions is carrying out construction works in
Margaret Street, Redfern on Thursday 03/08/2023, Friday 04/08/23
and Monday 07/08/23.

Footpath on Margaret Street will be closed from Zam - 5pm due to
facade works.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the team on 1800
577 433.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Crookes Constructions

RICHARD CROOKES
CONSTRUCTIONS

Delivering Certainty




